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About this property
 

Unit for sale in Sikhottabong district,
Vientiane capital
The nice property is offered for sale. It is a great
building that was nearly perfect. If you want to
purchase a nice place for running your business. Our
company would suggest you this unit is available. It
provides perfect location, placed in Sikhottabong
district, Vientiane capital. The property is
constructed with 2 floors, which comes with tiled
flooring. It has 112 sq.m of area and provides 4
bathrooms, 4 bedrooms, kitchen and some space for
operating business as you planned! The house is
solidly constructed with quality material.
Furthermore, the property also provides air
condition, water supply, balcony and electricity. This
is an excellent investment property, set in an area
which is characterized by good communication. Here
you can find everyday amenities and public facilities
including market, bank, school, restaurant and hotel.
Have a look!
We are ready to organize a seeing of this property at
a time convenient for you. Please contact the
responsible estate agent and inform them when you
would like to have a look this land. We can also help
you with good advice
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